Farsi Linux National Project

Request for Proposal
The Advanced Information and Communication Technology Center (AICTC) of Sharif University is announcing a project named “Farsi Linux Bootable Demo CD” as a part of the Farsi Linux National Project. This project is funded by the High Council of Informatics and is to be managed and monitored by AICTC. All qualified individuals and companies are invited to download the RFP from the Farsi Linux National Project official website: http://www.farsilinux.org and send their proposals observing the RFP's schedule and deadlines. The contracts for this project are to be signed with High Council of Informatics and supervised by AICTC.
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